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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Vice-Mayor Michael Gongora  
DATE: November  14, 2018
 

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION REGARDING COCA COLA CONTRACT IN REGARDS TO PLASTIC
BOTTLE SUPPLY AND OUR SUSTAINABILITY EFFORTS.

ANALYSIS
Please place on the November 14th Commission agenda, a discussion regarding the Coca Cola
contract with the City of Miami Beach which expires in 2022 in regards to plastic bottle supply and
our sustainability efforts.  It is my understanding that we have approached Coca Cola to provide
another solution for plastic bottles but they have not provided one.  When we enter into any future
contracts we should always ensure that all companies we contract with are environmentally friendly. 
Although this contract renewal is some time away, we should start now with eliminating plastic and
looking to alternate solutions. Please feel free to contact my Aide Diana Fontani for any additional
information.
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